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Roof	top	Solar	is	saving	the	NSW	government	millions	of	dollars,	and	making	
money	for	the	energy	providers.	Customers	receive	less	than	5%	of	the	true	
value	for	sale	he	feed	in	tariff	and	it	isn't	even	cumpulsory!	That	does	not	even	
take	into	account	the	cost	to	o	build	new	power	stations!	The	customers	bear	
most	of	us	he	cost	of	installation	and	receive	a	fraction	of	the	value	of	electricity	
fed	into	the	grid	at	PEAK	load.	Then	they	are	charged	full	price	for	what	they	use	
when	the	sun	goes	down	(off	peak)	time.	All	we	want	is	a	fair	deal!	A	compulsory	
minimum	feed	in	tariff	of	20c	would	be	fair,	and	still	below	the	cost	at	PEAK	time.	
The	alternative	of	going	off	the	grid	and	battery	storage	is	becoming	price	
competitive.	What	happens	to	all	that	cheep	power	then!	It	is	not	in	the	grid.	
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